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March 5, 1970

Inspector Harry Caldwell
Houston Police Department
61 Réesner Street .
Houston, Texas 77002

Dear Inspéctor Caldwell:

I have received your letter of February 23. Thank you so
much for speaking directly to the matters raised by our

" Subeommittee unit, Administration Justlce—Law Enforcemhrt y

in our recent hearings.

I repeat my invitation to you and earnestly -hope that when
we do determine a date for our next hsarings that you will
make the time to appear before our committee and to testify
regarding the emphasis and direction of the Houston Police
Department in the area of Human Relations.

Again I thank you for your recent telephone call., I can
assure you of my personal attempts within the Committes':
activities to be totally open, fair and honest with all
concerned. , :

Sincerely yours,

John Allen Chalk
JAC:1lc
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